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Hello, 

I am opposed to eliminating Oregon's vote by mail system. I have lived in Oregon for 

50 years and and the change to vote by mail made it easier and more fair for folks 

that work to vote. Also there was a time I was I'll and would not have been able to get 

to the polls and was able to vote then also. There has never been fraud in this 

system as far as I know. They verify the signatures and contact you if it doesn't 

match. Please do not dismantled our fair and efficient voting system.  


